March 12, 2018

Registration continues for 2018-2019. Open registration for new students begins today. Please
make your commitment or indicate your intentions as soon as possible to secure your child’s
placement. Keep in mind our referral and scholarship programs that continue throughout the
registration process.

Srs. Benedict and Helen will be attending their annual retreat. Please keep them in your
prayers. Second grade will be shadowing our third graders and will be introduced to what they
can expect in third grade while Sr. Helen’s classes will be instructed the majority of the time by
Mrs. Alice Paul and Ms. Current.

Friday, March 16 — Early dismissal, 1:00 p.m. End of third quarter grade preparation.
NO EXTENDED CARE OR STATIONS OF THE CROSS.

Sunday, March 18 — All School Mass, 9:30 a.m., OLS. Please consider participating. Next month
will be our last All School Mass for 2017-18. Please return Mass form.

ALL SCHOOL MASS FORM

My child/children will participate in the All School

Mass on Sunday, March 18, 9:30 a.m., OLS.



